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Hi,

I am writing to express strong concern about the proposed mining rules. Maine's water
 resources need to be protect and this mining rule does not do this properly.

Unfortunately, the mining rules still pose a threat to Maine’s water, wildlife, and the jobs that depend on Maine resources. The
 rules would still allow mining on public lands and under  lakes, rivers, and coastal waters. They would also allow mines in
 floodplains and do not require adequate financial assurance  That means taxpayers would likely pay for any catastrophic
 cleanup.

This is not in the best interest of Mainers and I do not support this rule.

Sincerely,
Sarah Lozanova
17 Village Rd
Belfast, ME 04915

-- 
Sarah Lozanova
Freelance Energy & Environmental Writer
207.505.0557
www.SarahLozanova.com

C-484

mailto:skybicycle@gmail.com
mailto:sarah.lozanova@gmail.com
mailto:MiningComments2016.DEP@maine.gov
http://www.sarahlozanova.com/

